
SHCG	News	–	guidance	for	contributors	
	
SHCG	News	acts	as	a	channel	for	the	exchange	of	information	and	opinions	about	
current	practice	and	theory	in	museums.	We	publish	a	wide	range	of	articles	-	
project	write	ups,	book	reviews,	news,	object	studies	and	training	reviews.	
	
We	welcome	a	wide	variety	of	articles	relating	to	social	history	and	museums	for	
publication	in	SHCG	News.	You	can	write	an	article	for	the	News	on	any	subject	that	
you	feel	would	be	interesting	to	the	museums’	community.	
	
Articles	for	the	News	should	be	between	500	and	1,500	words	long.	
Please	either	submit	a	typed	copy	of	your	article	along	with	a	copy	on	disk	(saved	as	
a	PC	word	file	or	in	richtext	format)	or	send	as	an	email	to	the	News	Editor.		
	
Illustrations	for	articles	are	always	welcome	and	original	photographs	can	be	
returned.	
	
Anyone	submitting	an	article	for	publication	will	be	asked	to	sign	a	copyright	form.	
The	form	asks	authors	to	agree	to	their	work	appearing	in	SHCG	News	and	
potentially	on	our	website	as	part	of	a	future	News	archive.	It	also	asks	authors	to	
ensure	that	they	have	obtained	permission	to	use	any	copyright	material	(images,	
photographs,	quotations,	extracts,	illustrations,	tables,	etc.)	


